
Southland Park Residents Association Inc. 

Minutes for March 7th 2024 

 

In attendance: Don Blasko, Adriana Suver, Jason Friesen, Serhii Zautkin 
Regrets: Michelle Friesen 
 
 
Agenda approved by Jason and seconded by Serhii. 
Previous meeting’s minutes approved by Jason and seconded by Serhii. 
 

CN / Canada Transportation Update 

CN has hired a consultant and there are proposals on barriers. Don and Gerry are continuing to 
engage with CN on this matter.  

Adriana will repost the request for testimonials on Facebook. 

 

Financial Update 

Jason F. provided a financial update. Changes from previous include revenue from 
advertisements in the newsletter, and expenses related to printing and delivery of the 
newsletters.  

 

Playground Update  

The playground project has received financial commitments from SPRA, the City and the 
Province. This project is ongoing. 

 

Welcome Package 

Don has requested more printed copies of the welcome letter. 

 

 



New Business 

SPRA is looking into purchasing additional planters. Jason will investigate possible grants for 4 
more planters.  

Don proposed that the budget for filling each planter with flowers be increased to $100 from 
$80 for the 2024 season. 

Garage Sale date has been set for May 25th. Adriana will post the announcement on Facebook. 
Adriana will ask Duana regarding the condition of signs for advertising for the event. 

Next newsletter will be discussed at a future meeting. 

Plans for the BBQ and AGM will be discussed at a future meeting. 

We need to add the sound meter to our inventory list (located at Don’s). 

 

 

 

Next Meeting will be on April 22nd at 7:00 pm at Jason’s house. 

 


